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Tuesday 22nd October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

SATS Bootcamp homework 

 

 

As we have subscribed to SATS bootcamp, we are keen to encourage the children to use it.  Over half-term, we want 

children to explore the website.  Children have been given their log-ins and will have accessed the website in school.  

This is the path to follow this path once they have logged on at home: 

 

Revise 

Literacy boot camp  

Topic 6 Nouns and Pronouns – play the games that will help you with your understanding of nouns and pronouns.  

Then click Test Yourself and see what you have learnt. 

 

Children are free to explore the site for maths and grammar to revise the areas they feel they need to overlearn or 

practice.  

 

We will set homework on SATS bootcamp from time to time and can track children’s progress via the website.  If 

their homework is incomplete, when checked by us, they will be asked to stay in and complete it independently during 

their lunchbreak. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Bailey, Miss King and Miss Barry 

 


